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CAMPUS SAFETY INFORMATION      January 16, 2009 _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________                   
THEFT AT THE WESTMINSTER ONE-STOP
On January 9, 2009, at 9:10 AM, the suspect shown below entered the Westminster One-Stop.  He first went to the 2nd floor, brought out a handful of paper towels from the bathroom, and briefly looked around the elevator lobby.  He then went to the first floor, but did not stop at the client registration desk.  
After several minutes of watching the various One-Stop activities from the reception area, he entered an employee work area which was off limits to the public.  Due to a meeting upstairs, no employees were in the area.  The suspect looked in each cubicle for items of value, removing at least two wallets.  The wallets were found later in a trash container in a neighboring office building, with money and credit cards missing.  
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A report was made with the Westminster Police Department.  If you see the suspect, or have any information regarding the crime, please notify the local police department, as well as contact Gary Stromlund, Director of Public Safety, Coastline College, at (714) 241-6360.
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